

LIONEL WALDEN PRIMARY SCHOOL



Headteacher - Mrs Sally-Anne Barnard-Taylor

High Street Doddington March Cambridgeshire PE15 OTF Tel: 01354 740405 Fax: 01354 741514

Email: office@lionelwalden.cambs.sch.uk Website: www.lionelwalden.cambs.sch.uk

Dear Parents,

6th September, 2017

This year, we are again holding a series of workshops to help you gain a greater understanding of different areas of learning and how you can support your child at home.

We will start with a 'Phonics and Reading Afternoon' on <u>Tuesday</u>, <u>26th September between 1.30 p.m.</u> and <u>2.45 p.m.</u> and would like to invite you to come along and join in with lots of practical activities. Your child will be there to guide you round the wide range of learning opportunities. It is a chance to learn together and gain a deeper understanding of how you can support their learning at home.

The Early Years Foundation Stage staff will be on hand to explain how the different activities promote Phonics and Reading development and to answer any questions you may have. Your involvement means a lot to us and the children. We would really appreciate it if you or a family member could attend.

It would greatly help our organisation of this event, if you could indicate whether you are able to attend. Please complete the reply slip below and return to the School Office by <u>Wednesday</u>, <u>20th September</u>. If you find you are free to attend at the last minute, please inform the School Office.

We have additional workshops planned for the afternoons on the following dates - Phonics and Writing on Tuesday, 7^{th} November and Mathematics on Tuesday, 16^{th} January. Further details will follow nearer the time.

We look forward to seeing you at our workshops.

Yours sincerely,

N. Bayes (Mrs) Deputy Headteacher		
Child's Name:		Class:
I/We will/will not be able to attend the	ne Phonics and Reading worksh	op on 26 th September.
Number of spaces required:	Signed:	(Parent/Carer)















